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Hello, 
 
In a collaborative endeavor, the Office of Educational Effectiveness and the Office of Health 
Sciences Academic Support are actively working to enhance the level of support for program-
level accreditation across both the East and West campuses. To ensure an informed approach 
to this initiative, we cordially invite you to join the Accreditation Advisory Group, an integral part 
of our strategy. 
 
Our goal is to foster a collaborative environment where peers can share insights, exchange 
ideas, and collectively contribute to the enhancement of accreditation support. 
 
The inaugural meeting of the Advisory Group is scheduled for Wednesday, September 27th, 
from 12:30pm to 1:30pm in the Faculty Commons. Lunch will be provided. 
 
Please keep an eye on your inbox for the calendar invite. 
 
Thank you for your attention, and we look forward to our collective efforts in advancing program-
level accreditation support. 
 
Best Regards, 
Office of Educational Effectiveness  
EducationalEffectiveness@stonybrook.edu  
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